


















9. Water Supply Agreements:

With regard to WTCPUA matters, Matt Kutac noted that there was no action to be taken 
at this time. 

10. With respect to item 6.(a) and 8.(c.) on the posted agenda, Director Botts,
seconded by Director Robison and unanimously carried, the Board retired, along with Matt 
Kutac, to Executive Session at approximately 5:52 p.m. 

11. Following such Executive Session and upon motion by Director Botts, seconded
by Director Kelly and unanimously carried, the Board reconvened in public session at 
approximately 6:50 p.m. With regard to item 6.(a) the review and approval of revised billing 
rates under the existing Engineering Services Agreement with CMA Engineering, lnc., the Board 
requested the Customer Care Committee to address the proposed matter in greater detail with 
CMA and to bring back a recommendation to the Board for further consideration. It was 
confirmed that no action was taken with respect to item 8.(c) during the Executive Session and 
no action was necessary, at this time, as relates to such item. 

12. District Calendar and Schedule.

The Board discussed various committee meetings and it was noted that Kristi Hester 
would be arranging any necessary Committee meetings. The Board confirmed its next regular 
meeting to be on Thursday, October 8, 2020 (workshop at 4:00 p.m. and meeting slated for 5:00 
p.m.). The Board discussed a possible special meeting date in late September (or such time as
the final report noted in item 8.c. herein above was finalized) to review and take further actions
regarding such findings.

There being no further business to conduct, Director Dally moved that the meeting be 
adjourned, which motion was seconded by Director Botts and unanimously approved, and the 
Board adjourned until further call. 

APPROVED AND ADOPTED this 8th day of October, 2020. 
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